
You are invited to a community forum on 
Health Care! 

For more information please contact:  Barbara Brown, Citizens Center for Public Life,  

barbarabrown@ccplife.org, 803-968-0388 

Some of the ideas we will talk about are:  

1. As a Nation and as Individuals, We need to live within our means… but, the most vulnerable may be forced to 

delay or go without care. 

2. Make the Health-Care System more transparent, efficient, and accountable...But, changing the system could put 

too much responsibility on patients to make difficult medical decisions. 

3.   Take responsibility for lowering Health-Care costs by focusing on Wellness...But, this interferes with people’s 

freedom of choice.  And, it’s not fair to hold individuals responsible for their genetics, lack of resources, or bad luck. 


